
 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2022 

Dear Karen, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the Agricultural Pollution Regulations report and sight 
of the letter from Wales Environment Link to the Minister regarding the report and her 
response.  

I welcome your further engagement on this important topic and sight of the detail you 
gave to the Minister. I have shared this with Members and am sure they will find it 
interesting.   

The Committee bases its reports on evidence gathered during the relevant Inquiry. We 
did examine all the evidence submitted to the Inquiry on Derogations and reflected what 
we had received in the report.  

I look forward to seeing the Minister’s response to our report. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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